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Ryan Howser

From: Tom Kerby <tom@meridianranch.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 2:46 PM
To: Ryan Howser
Cc: 'Jim Nikkel'
Subject: MSMD Well Sites 5, 7, & 8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hi Ryan, 
 
Per our earlier conversation, you may close the above mentioned project in EDARP as that project was canceled, no 
above ground enclosures or building were constructed with the well drilling operations. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Tom 
 


